Thank you to everyone who came to
our quiz night in November - it was a
full house and a fantastic time was
had by alll We had lots of winners on
the night, with some fantastic raffle
prizes donated by the teams, but the
winning quiz team was The Quizzee
Rascals who just pipped the Teacher's
team to the post! Both teams
donated their prize money back to
the school which was a lovely gesture
and greatly appreciated.

A grand total of £507 was raised from
the event which will be used to buy
the school a new PA system. Thank
you for helping us reach this goal!

Upcoming

Events for iy
next term: =—
(Dates to be confirmed)

Donuts &
Hot Chocolate

Disco

Easter Hunt

Doughies Pizza

Registered Charity 1147200

Christmas Eair

Thank you to everybody who
attended our Christmas Fair on
Friday 2nd December - it was a
fantastic event and, combined
with our hugely successful raffle
and silent auction we have raised
just over £6000!!

The money raised will be used to replace some of the
school's playground equipment for something that is all
weather and non-slip, so that the children can use it all
year round - even in the wet!

We would like to say a HUGE thank you to everyone
who made the fair a success - from the volunteers who
helped with planning in the lead up, parent, prefect and
teacher helpers on the day and all of our generous
sponsors and donors... to the school and parents in
general for supporting our endeavours and lastly, but
most importantly, to all of the children and families
who came along to enjoy the fair. We could not have
done any of it without your support and hope you all
enjoyed yourselves.

At the end of term every class will receive a
special delivery - a sack full of presents
accompanied by a video message from Father
Christmas! We asked each class teacher to
compile a wishlist of gifts that their class would
like - games, puzzles, books and more! The
Friends have purchased all of these items from
money raised from our Halloween events and
can't wait for the children to unwrap their gifts!
Once again thank you for all your support for making our events and
donations to the school possible. We hope you have a lovely break and
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year - see you in
2023!

From Carina, Jo & Parus (The Friends of Langshott trustees)




